## EVALUACIÓN-FORMATIVA3-INGLÉS-OCTAVOS-AB-OA9-SEMANA17

Prof.: Isabel Lobovsky P.	
Fecha: 07-08-2020	

\*Obligatorio

-	ietivo de la evaluación: Demostrar comprensión de textos escritos relacionados n preposiciones de lugar.
1.	Nombre completo: *
2.	Curso: *  Marca solo un óvalo.
	8° año A 8° año B

## I. Multiple choice - Selección multiple.

Read the following texts and mark the correct alternative (Lea los siguientes textos y marque la alternativa correcta).



This is my bedroom. I love my bedroom because it is big. There is a large desk where I can put the computer on it. There is a lamp and some books on my desk. I have a printer too. It is on my desk too.

There is a bookskelf where I put books and dictionaries that I need for clases. There is a red carpet on the floor.

There is a bed in my bedroom where I sleep and sit on to watch tv. The television is on the table at the end of my bed. I have a guitar but a put it away in my closet. I like playing the guitar with my friends. We have a band. Today we will play via internet because we can go out due to the quarentine.

3.	1. How is the bedroom? *
	Marca solo un óvalo.
	A) It is big.
	B) It is large.
	C) It is small.
	D) It is white.

1 punto

4.	2. Where is the lamp? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) It is on the table.	
	B) It is on the desk.	
	C) It is on the bed.	
	D) It is on the tv.	
5.	3. Where are the dictionaries? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) On a bookshelf.	
	B) On a desk.	
	C) On the bed.	
	D) On the table.	
6.	4. Where is the tv? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) On the desk.	
	B) On the bed.	
	C) On a table.	
	D) On the bookshelf.	

7.	5. Where did he put the guitar? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) In the music room.	
	B) In the bookshelf.	
	C) In the closet.	
	D) Under the desk.	
8.	6. Why does he play via internet? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) Because he can't go out.	
	B) Because he loves to stay at home.	
	C) Because he loves to record videos.	
	D) Because he doesn't want to go out.	
9.	7. What devices can you find on the desk? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) The computer and the printer.	
	B) The lamp and some books.	
	C) The tv and the guitar.	
	D) Some books and dictionaries.	



## Studyng at home.

This is my house. I usually study in the kitchen. There is a table in the kitchen with four chairs so my brother and I can study while my mum is cooking.

There are three notebooks on the table and two books. We study with computers on the table and headphones on our heads so we can concentrate.

Study at home is not so good idea because I can not play with my friends.

Yesterday I read a story in my language book. it was really amazing. Today I will read another story on the internet. I love reading.

10.	8. My brother and I study *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) in the dining room.	
	B) in the kitchen.	
	C) in the office.	
	D) in the living room.	

11.	9. The notebooks are *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) on the table.	
	B) on the chair.	
	C) on the bed	
	D) on the desk.	
12.	10. We put our headphones *	1 punto
12.	io. We put our neadpriories	i punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) on our heads.	
	B) on our hands.	
	C) on mum's head.	
	D) on mum's hands.	
13.	11. When we study at home *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) we can't talk to mum.	
	B) we can't play with our friends.	
	C) we can play with friends.	
	D) we can cook in the kitchen .	

14.	12. Yesterday I read an amazing story *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) in the newspaper.	
	B) in my Language book.	
	C) on the internet.	
	D) in my English book.	
15.	13. There are 4 chairs *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) on the table.	
	B) on a desk.	
	C) in the kitchen.	
	D) in the living room.	
16.	14. They are *	1 punto
10.		i panto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) on the house.	
	B) in the garden.	
	C) in the house.	
	D) on the garden.	



## My office

Like most offices, my office is a place where I can <u>concentrate</u> on my work and feel <u>comfortable</u> at the same time. Of course, I have all the necessary <u>equipment</u> on my desk.

I have the telephone next to the fax machine on the right side of my desk. My computer is in the center of my desk with the monitor directly in front of me. I have a comfortable office chair to sit on and some pictures of my family between the computer and the telephone. In order to help me read, I also have a <a href="Lamp">Lamp</a> near my computer, which I use in the evening if I work late.

There is plenty of paper in one of the <u>cabinet drawers</u>. There is a <u>stapler</u>, <u>paper clips</u>, <u>highlighters</u>, pens and <u>erasers</u> in the other drawer. In the room, there is a comfortable <u>armchair</u> and a <u>sofa</u> to sit on. I also have a low table in front of the sofa on which there are some <u>magazines</u>.

I have tried to make my office as comfortable as possible in order to be able to concentrate on my work as well as feel at home. I love my office.

17.	15. What	do I need	l to do in	my office? *

1 punto

D) read magazines.

Marca solo un óvalo.

18.	16. Which piece of equipment do I NOT have in my desk? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) Fax.	
	B) Computer.	
	C) Lamp.	
	D) Photocoper.	
19.	17. Where are the pictures of my family? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) On the wall.	
	B) Next to the lamp.	
	C) Between the computer and the telephone.	
	D) Near the fax.	
20	10 When I use the lemp? *	
20.	18. When I use the lamp? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) All day.	
	B) In the morning.	
	C) Never.	
	D) In the evening.	

21.	19. Where do I keep the paperclips? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) On a desk.	
	B) Next to the lamp.	
	C) In a cabinet drawer.	
	D) Next to the telephone.	
22.	20. Where are the magazine? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) On the desk.	

ESTARÉ ESPERANDO PARA REVISAR. ¡¡UN ABRAZO GRANDE Y CUIDATE MUCHO!!

B) On the sofa.

D) On the chair.

C) On the armchair.



Este contenido no ha sido creado ni aprobado por Google.

Google Formularios